4.22 (c)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Prohibiting Encampments

From: Maya Lyn

Sent: August 10, 2021 12:56 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Prohibiting Encampments

Prohibiting encampments in city parks and on public space IS NOT a permanent solution to Hamilton’s housing crisis. We
have seen how poorly this tactic has worked in Toronto. This tactic is inhumane to the houseless people of the city. Let
them keep the encampments and create permanent housing or tiny home shelters as a long term solution.

We are watching !

A concerned community member

Maya Lyn



